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THE WHITE HOC"SE 

W.\SHJ:--:-GTO:--:-

July 15, 1975 \ 

Dear r•lrs. Braudy: 

The beautiful ~ .hi·te Hou.se swirnming pool is open 
and is a wonderful addition to 1600 Pennsylvania 
Avenue. 

Betty and I thank you and 460 o-thers \vho were so 
generous and thoughtful •. You and th~ others have 
made it all possible. 

The pool is fully operational and the dressing 
room is under construction and will be completed 
\·dthin the next several \veeks. All of the con­
struction and the landscaping is being done with 
the full cooperation of the White House Preserva­
tion-Commission. Later this year a cover may be 
added to make possible full use on ~ 12 month a 
year basis. I am certain that all citizens are 
grateful for your contribueion to a finer White 
House. 

Swimming is a superior exercise for good health 
and a swi~ming pool is a fine facility for family 
fun and friends. You can rest assured our family, 
the White House staff and I are most grateful. 
Obviously, it will be well used, enjoyed and 
appreciated by many others in the years ahead. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincere~, 

'~~__..,; 
1

LJyv- ~? 
j .· ./ 
. . ~ · . ..., 

Mrs. 1J.rold Ilsraudy f.;:;~~ · 
508 Cambridge Boulevard, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506 II . ·· • 
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